
Pre-K Home Learning: ​Week 7  

Dear Pre-K Families,  

I hope you are safe and well! This is the last week of our 
fifth unit, “Shadows and Reflections.” Next week, we’ll 
start our final unit of the year, “Things That Grow,” 
hopefully just in time for warmer weather! I will attach our 
May newsletter, outlining that unit in more detail, to next 
week’s plan.  

As always, I’m so grateful for your patience as I navigate 
my spotty internet connection and wild cat! Both 
completely have a mind of their own.  

Please reach out if you have questions about this plan or 
are looking for additional resources!  

Many thanks, ​Ms. Valente  


